
GMAS, MAP, & PreK
Family Night
We invite you to Family Night at McGarrah,
where you’ll gain valuable insights. Parents
will learn how testing supports academic
progress, what to expect, how to help
children succeed, and transitioning to the
next grade level. This is a great opportunity
to ask questions and explore resources.

DATE: WEDNESDAY, MARCH 26, 2025
TIME: 5:00 - 6:00 PM
LOCATION: McGarrah Elementary 

CATS Cash will be issued.

Refreshments will be served.

We look forward to seeing you there! Let’s
support our students together. 

McGarrah Elementary School

*This is an informational meeting for
parents/guardians.*


